Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 2:23 PM

To: 'Chronister, Ronald'

Subject: Highmark Acquisition by UPE Public Comment. Lisa Kleiger
Attachments: Kleiger cmt Itr.pdf

Mr. Chronister,

The attached public comment relating to the subject filing is being forwarded to you for appropriate
response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division
Pennsylvania Insurance Department

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Fax: 717.787.8557

E-mail: rbrackbill@pa.gov

www.insurance.pa.gov | www.chipcoverspakids.com

Notice: On **Friday, July 29"** the commonwealth will be adding @pa.gov as the primary email domain for all
state employees. For example: rbrackbill@state. pa.us will now be rbrackbill@pa.gov. The email addresses
ending in @state.pa.us will continue to function so that emails will never be interrupted. We appreciate your
cooperation as we take a small step to increase the usability and consistency of the commonwealth’s online
communications.




